Western Upper Peninsula
Health Department

HEALTH OFFICER

Western U.P. Health Department announces the initiation of a search for candidates for the
position of Health Officer. The successful applicant must meet the qualifications described in
Michigan’s Public Health Code and will fulfill the duties specified under the Code and the
operating policies of Western U.P. Health Department.

The approximate start date of this position is October 1, 2024.
Submit your cover letter and resume to Karen Dugdale, Human Resources Representative, at

HR@wuphd.org. This email address can also be used to obtain further details about this
position and the search process.
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